
Sussex County Department of Health and Human Services is holding Opioid 
Symposiums in October with three different opportunities to attend. 

Thursday, October 17th at Newton High School
Wednesday, October 23rd at Wallkill Valley Regional High School

Monday, October 28th at Lenape Valley Regional High School

 These symposiums are being held to provide information to Sussex County 
Residents concerned about where, how and when to obtain services.  Freeholder 

Deputy Director Sylvia Petillo,  Carol Novrit, Administrator of Sussex County 
Health and Human Services, Francis Koch from the Sussex County Prosecutor’s 

Office will be speaking at some or all of the Symposiums, as their schedules 
allow.  Nick Loizzi, Sussex County Substance Abuse and Municipal Alliance 

Coordinator will lead the evenings events.  Providers from all around the County 
will be available to answer questions and provide information to attendees. 

 

Also included in the evening will be Hidden in Plain Sight. Hidden in Plain Sight 
room provides parents with clues from a teen’s bedroom to help them determine 
whether their child might be experimenting with or using drugs or alcohol. Room 

décor, hidden compartments and items to conceal use are located throughout the 
room.

 Don’t miss the opportunity to see and hear all of this important information.


